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NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER GLEN 
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:  22 May 2024 – Until Further Notice 
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Surfleet Sluice – River Glen Levels 
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS:  
 
As you are aware contractors are carrying out scheduled works to 
refurbish Surfleet sluice gates.  Consequently, due to the heavy 
rainfall forecast over the next few days it has become necessary to 
lower the retention levels on the River Glen from 2.2 to 1.9 with 
effect from tomorrow morning (22 May 2024). 
 
 
 

For further information, please contact the Environment Agency on 
03708 506506 between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for 
the Waterways team in the Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area. 

 

 

 

 

 

Katherine Briscombe 

Waterways Manager  

21 May 2024 
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